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Superintendent Search Underway

Dr. Jack Catrett, Superintendent of Talbot County Schools, will be retiring November of this
school year. Dr. Catrett has had a 40 plus year Educational Career, and has served as the Talbot
County Superintendent for the past 13 years. The search for the next Superintendent of Talbot
County Schools is underway.

The Talbot County Board has hired Helms & McCorkle, Superintendent Consultants, to assist the
Board with the search for the new Superintendent. The Board is advertising the vacancy across
Georgia by posting notices with the Georgia School Superintendents Association (GSSA), Teach
Georgia, and Regional Educational Service Agencies (RESAs) across the state. These postings
and mailings are typically monitored by aspiring superintendents both within the state and across
the southeast. The Board anticipates receiving a number of well qualified applicants for the
position that will lead the Talbot County School System.

An application deadline date of August 29, 2025 has been established by the Board. The Board
anticipates reviewing applications and interviewing the most qualified candidates in the middle
of September. A tentative timeline has been set for the search process. It is anticipated that the
Board will name Talbot’s next Superintendent of Schools in carly November of this year.

The Board is proud of the achievements made by the educators and students of Talbot County
Schools. It is the Board’s desire that a new Superintendent can build on the system’s strengths
and move the School District to even higher levels of student achievement.




